
From: Corey McKrill
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: please restore funding for public media
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 11:04:39 AM

Nearly 15% of Alaska's population would be without any over-air service, which is an
 essential communication channel for many rural communities. Cutting the funding for this
 resource down to zero is unacceptable.

Sincerely,

Corey McKrill

mailto:corey.mckrill@gmail.com
mailto:Finance.Committee@akleg.gov

